
Construction Update
As of 11/27/2019, the elevations and layout for the zero entry homes have been determined and 
the engineer will provide foundation heights for all ten homes. The first hole will be dug next 
Tuesday morning with the footings starting on Wednesday. The water and sewer lines have been 
extended into each lot, each has been tested and tied into the main lines. Stay tuned for more 
progress updates and have a wonderful Thanksgiving!
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